16 April 2019

INVITATION LETTER
Training on Gender in Humanitarian Action

Dear colleague,

On behalf of UN Women, Disaster Management Policy and Technology Center (Viet Nam
Disaster Management Authority), UNICEF, and the International Planned Parenthood Federation,
we are pleased to invite you to participate in the Gender in Humanitarian Action Training held
from the 14-16 May 2019, at the Disaster Management Policy and Technology Center, Meeting
room 2™ floor, No.54, Lane 102, Truong Chinh street, Ha Noi.

This training has been designed to answer the recurrent demand for a stand-alone training
on gender, enabling humanitarian and disaster risk management practitioners to have an increased
understanding of what is gender equality programming and how to apply it in their respective areas
of work. The objective of the Gender in Humanitarian Action and DRR training is to provide
participants with a variety of practical tools on gender that are transferable to the range of situations
in which humanitarian and disaster risk management workers may find themselves in the field.

The three-day course is built on a variety of methodologies, stressing active learning
through a range of small-group, role-play, presentation, quizzes, team and individual activities,
and targets members of the Viet Nam Gender and Protection Working Group and other
humanitarian and disaster risk management stakeholders, CSOs, NGOs, INGOs, and UN agencies
at the national level.

Please find attached the training concept note and the draft agenda overview for your
reference. We would be grateful for your earliest reply, indicating your interest in the training, to
Ms. Tran Thi Thuy Anh at thuyanh.tran@unwomen.org before 1 May 2019.

Sincerely,
Bui Quang Huy s Elisa Fernandez
Deputy Director “Head of Office
Disaster Management Policy and Technology Center .~/ UN Women Viet Nam

Viet Nam Disaster Management Authority




